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Russell Knetzger passed away on October 10, 2017, at age 80. Russell was 

one of the 25 original charter members who helped establish RAMS and 

turn the field over from the Milwaukee County RC Association to the club. 

He also worked many roles for the club, including former president, news-

letter editor, and librarian. A copy of each newsletter, including the first 

from December, 1980 has been maintained in the collection. Russell was 

also very generous with monetary donations to the club and time volun-

teered to the club. 

Russell also served aero modeling 

on the national level. He was a 

AMA Associate VP for 25 year and 

served on the property committee 

which, in 1990, guided the reloca-

tion of the AMA national headquar-

ters from metro Washington D.C. 

to its current location in Muncie, 

IN. Russell also served as a judge 

for many AMA national competi-

tions. There is no question that we 

would not be where we are today 

without Russell's many efforts. 




